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Puget Sound Energy, Inc.
P.O. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

April 14, 2008

Ms. Carole J. Washbumn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O.Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re: Docket No. UG-080505

Dear Ms. Washbum:

The docket referenced above is captioned “Application for Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity to
Operate a Gas Plant for Hire in the City of Enumeclaw™ (application for a “Certificated Area”) and involves an
arca where Puget Sound Energy (“PSE” or the “Company”) has been granted a Certificate of Public Convenience
and Necessity to Operate a Gas Plant for Hire (PSE’s “Certificated Area™).

In its application the City of Enumclaw (the “City”) stated that the City has a gas main with sufficient supply
within 600 feet of the area proposed to be transferred from PSE’s service area to the City’s service area and that
PSE’s available service was much farther away.

The Company agrees that the above facts provide a reasonable argument for the Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission to change the City’s Certificated Area and PSE has no objections to this change in
the City’s and PSE’s Certificated Areas.

Please contact Lynn Logen at lvin.logen@pse.com or (425) 462-3872 for additional information. If you have
any other questions please contact me at (425) 462-3495.

Very truly yours,

lowm DBo

Tom DeBoer
Director — Rates & Regulatory Affairs

-cc: Simon J. ffitch, Public Counsel
Sheree Strom Carson, Perkins Coie




